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10/10/2021  12:13:442021/4120/P COMMNT neil edington I have no objection to the proposed plans, and am pleased to see that the car port is retained. I am concerned 

that the process of building needs to be carefully managed as Regal Lane narrows at no 8 to single vehicle 

width, with vehicle and pedestrian access to houses 9,10, and 11, furhter down the lane, being essential at all 

times.
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